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Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue Receives International Fire Accreditation 

[Monroe, WA] – Last week at the Center for Public Excellence Conference, Snohomish Regional Fire & 
Rescue became Washington State’s newest Internationally Accredited fire district through the 
Commission on Fire Accreditation International.   
 
The accreditation process involves an intensive evaluation of the agency and compares it to national 
standards. Accreditation is a commitment to a continuous improvement to service and to the 
community, and it never ends. There are currently eight accredited fire agencies in Washington State. 
 
“Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue is honored to achieve accreditation status by the Commission of Fire 
Accreditation International,” Fire Chief Kevin O’Brien said. “We thank our supportive community and 
every member of the SRFR team, as all contributed to the success of this achievement. That being said, 
we are not resting on our laurels and will always seek continuous improvement in how we can best take 
care of people.” 
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